Sept. 7, 2018
Dear Parents,
It is so nice to be settling into a routine here at school!  The kids are getting more comfortable and I feel like everyone is adjusting well.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns!
Notes:
*School picture information will be sent home soon.  The date for school pictures is Tuesday, Sept. 18th.
*Don’t forget to return your child’s star of the week poster if you have not yet done that.  Thank you!
*Thank you to those who are helping their child remember to return their yellow folder and their Jolly Phonics Notebook each day.  It is much appreciated!
*Clear Creek Open House has been scheduled for Monday, October 8th from 6:00-7:30.  All are welcome!
*Remember that our class website is www.koolkindergartenkids.weebly.com  There is a classroom calendar and other documents, such as the Show and Tell schedule, our daily schedule, and the Star of the Week schedule that you may want to refer to.  Another item that you may want to check out is a video of the story of Lily and her purple plastic purse.  This is the story we read to introduce our behavior plan.  Feel free to have your child watch the video and then have a discussion about school rules/Lion Pride Motto/etc.  
*Remember that if you send lunch money to school with your child to put it into an envelope marked with your child’s name.  Sometimes lunch money is turned into the office with no name on it!
*I have not had time this week to place the Scholastic book order, so if you’d still like to place an order please do it online by Monday morning or send the order to school on Monday.  Thank you!
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Just a quick note about Show and Tell… with it being a short week our schedule was a bit mixed up and we did not have time for show and tell several days this week.  I have apologized to the kids and hopefully next week we can get everyone in!  Thanks!

Have a great weekend!
Mrs. Streblow
